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From: Kayla P. 
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 10:28:45 AM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sidewalks at Cascade K-8 / HEE
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Hello, my name is Kayla Pennington and I live within the city of Shoreline. My daughter attends Cascade K-8 Community school that was moved to
the old Aldercrest annex about 5 years ago.  I am writing to you to urge you to complete the sidewalk on NE 200th St between 25th and 30th

where so many of our kids have to walk to get to and from school.  This is currently a major hazard for our kids and not at all a safe route to school,
they are left to walk in the traffic flow  and dodge moving cars.  I understand this is a topic of discussion as part of an amendment to the budget, and
urge you to make this project a priority for the safety of our children.

 

Thank you,

 

Kayla Pennington
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